
 

Primary 4 Homework Grid: November 2020, Term 2 

Spelling 

Please continue to follow the instructions inside your child’s literacy 

homework jotter. Please contact me if you have any queries 

regarding the tasks assigned. Spelling tests take place every two 

weeks as per the schedule.  

 

Please also remember to use the IDL Spelling app on a regular basis 

(20-30 minutes 4-5 times per week). 

Talking and Listening: Solo Talk 

Your child is asked to choose a topic about which they are passionate or 

interested. Your child will be asked to speak for at least two minutes 

(max. 10 minutes) about their topic during the week beginning 23rd 

November. Your child will be informed of their specific day closer to 

the time. 

 

In preparation, your child will need to research their topic using books, 

the internet, speaking to people, using their prior knowledge etc. This 

should all be done at home. 

 

Your child is also asked to provide one visual to help support their solo 

talk. This can be in the form of a picture, a poster, an artifact, a video, 

a photo or a PowerPoint presentation (any digital resources can be 

emailed to Mrs. Mori in advance). We will follow Covid guidelines and 

ensure that only your child is in contact with their visual. 

Maths 

Please use the Sumdog Maths app on a regular basis (20-30 minutes 

4-5 times per week).  

 

We now have a Class Champion award for the pupil who uses Sumdog 

most regularly each week. Each Class Champion will be awarded a 

special Sumdog certificate and Dojo points! 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

Please continue to work with your child throughout November to 

ensure they have achieved these key life skills: 

● My child can tie their own shoelaces 

● My child can read the time on an analogue clock 

● My child can tie a school tie 

● My child can brush their teeth correctly, twice a day 

Reading 

Please continue to access the Epic Reading and Oxford Owl reading 

apps and encourage your child to choose their own books to read. 

 

Your child can also use these websites to help research information 

about their Solo Talk. 

 

 


